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From: Bryan.Geake@kent.gov.uk
To: Planning Support
Subject: Application Reference: 22/501335/FULL Proposal: Installation of a renewable energy led generating station

etc Location: Land North of Little Cheveney Farm Sheephurst Lane Marden Kent
Date: 13 June 2022 15:16:03

Dear Austin Mackie
Application Reference: 22/501335/FULL Proposal: Installation of a renewable
energy led generating station comprising of ground-mounted solar arrays,
associated electricity generation infrastructure and other ancillary equipment
comprising of storage containers, access tracks, fencing, gates and CCTV
together with the creation of woodland and biodiversity enhancements. Location:
Land North of Little Cheveney Farm Sheephurst Lane Marden Kent
Thank you for consulting the County Council’s Minerals and Waste Planning Policy
Team on the above planning application.
The County Council has no minerals or waste management capacity safeguarding
objections or comments to make regarding this proposal.
Yours sincerely
Bryan Geake BSc Hons (Geol), MSc, MRTPI
Bryan Geake| Principal Planning Officer | Environment, Planning and Enforcement
|Growth & Communities | Kent County Council First Floor, Invicta House, County Hall,
Maidstone, Kent ME14 1XX |Telephone: 03000 413376 | www.kent.gov.uk/planning
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